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STATE OF ALASKA

March 7, 2017

The Honorable Bryce Edgmon
Speaker of the House

Alaska State Legislature

State Capitol, Room 208
Juneau, AK 99801-1182

Dear Speaker Edgmon:

Under the authority of Article III, Section 18, of the Alaska Constitution, I am transmitting a bill
authotizing the Department of Public Safety to enter into agreements with and collect fees from
nonprofit regional corporations and federal, tribal, and local government agencies to provide law
enforcement services.

The State’s current fiscal ctisis has forced many agencies to reevaluate how they allocate their
limited resources. In particulat, the Department of Public Safety has been forced to reduce its
Trooper presence in some areas. Under current law, the Department of Public Safety does not have
the ability to enter into contractual agreements with communities to provide continued law
enforcement services. This requires many of these areas to consider procuring alternate law
enforcement setvices. The bill would allow nonprofit regional corporations and governmental
agencies to contract with the Department of Public Safety and pay for Troopet presence in their
area. This will not only have a positive effect on public safety in those local areas, but will also
allow the Department to better allocate resources in order to continue to provide basic law
enforcement services statewide. This bill would limit contracts to communities that currently lack an
organized police force.

T'utge your prompt and favorable action on this measure.
Sincerely,

Bill Walker

Governotr
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